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Dear Friends and Co-laborers, 

What does a prolific Columbian author, a Costa 
Rican evangelist, a Puerto Rican pastor and a 
former Bible School director have in common? 
Yes, they can all roll their "R's" and like salsa. 
Yes, they are committed to canying out the 
Great Commission in Latin America. Yes, they 
are based out of the U.S. Three are from 
Houston, and the other is eom Baker, Louisiana. 
And, yes they have all officially joined the Vida Some o f  \'ids's Administrative 3: Advisory Board 

team. 

The Board of Directors appointed Carlos 
Jimenez, author of 15 books and sought after 
conference sueaker as Vida's Administrative 
President. In response to the vision of 
empowering churches in Latin America to 
become Church Planting centers, Carlos said 
"This is going to explode. This will spread like 
wildfire, especially in rural villages." Carlos 
will be promoting and opening schools for us 
during his regularly scheduled Bible conferences 
and travels. 

Next and no less impressive. is our 
Administrative Vice-President Stanley Black, 
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known as one of the best Spanish translator in the World. Stanley has translated for many of the 
largest televised crusades of our day in Latin America. He travels extensively as an evangelist and 
conference speaker. His Grandparents immigrated from India to Costa Rica. He is a humble man 
and is highly esteemed throughout the Latin World. We REJOICE to have Stanley working with 
us. He will also be working in the area of Latin American development. 

Victor Ojeda, another of our newly appointed Vice-Presidents is in charge of video duplication. He 
is currently pastoring and also organizes Bible conferences in Central and South America. Romulo 
Jimenez, our Academic Dean is a former director of a Bible School for the Assemblies of God. We 
are grateful for these men who share this vision. 

1. Lee is scheduled to be in Cuba from February 7th to the 14rh. Please pray for safe travel and for 
favor with all officials. He will be taking in four sets of our foundation course of 20 hours to give 
to churchb there. Pray that the tapes are given to the people God wants them with. 

2. Pray for wisdom as we edit the teachings that we have taped. Pray for the completion of this 
vision. 

3. Continue to pray as God is putting together the administrative team that He wants for the Video 
Bible Schools. 

We covet your prayers and appreciate your support. 

In His  service,^ Correspondence Tel: (713) 852-9797 

Lee and Alberto Salazar 
in the January Video filming 
of Troubled Teens and Gang 
Problems. 
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